
 

 

 

 

 
 

Class 1 Home learning 8.11.23  
The Christmas countdown has begun in Class 1 with the children giving me daily updates 

as to how many days left before the big day! 
The children have worked exceptionally hard this week in maths, mastering their 

understanding of addition, subtraction, solving a range of questions mentally, through 
the use of resources and (Year 2) through the use of a number line. They have also been 

applying this learning within reasoning questions. Next week, we will be starting a new 
English text based on instructions. We will be exploring the layout, features and taking 

part in some making activities to inform our own writing.  
 

Reading Year 1. 

Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also 
during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 
phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 
read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.  

Year 1 - Bug club books will continue to be allocated every week so keep checking and 

read as many times as you can.  
 

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and 

read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have 
guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader 
book. 
 

 

Topic 
We will be looking at the different foods we eat and foods from the past in the next few 
weeks so for your home learning this week, I would like you to show and explain what 
YOU eat. 
 
Can you draw and label the foods you eat on the sheet provided below, ready to share 

with the class next week? 
 

❖ If you need a printed copy, please see Mrs Symons or Mrs Folland on Friday.  
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